
RE: PRT BUS STOP RESTRICTIONS AT WATERFRONT  

“In an effort to maintain a family-friendly atmosphere, best serve our patrons, and allow our retailers 

the best possible setting to provide their services, the Waterfront owners have decided to partially 

terminate the PRT license to the dedicated bus stops at Giant Eagle and Target.  

Effective at midnight on Oct 19, PRT bus service will no longer be permitted on the pathways through 

Waterfront private property to the bus stops at Giant Eagle and Target.  

To be clear: Riders will continue to have access to other stops on the property’s perimeter, 

including two on Amity St. 

The Waterfront is optimistic this proactive approach will result in a more positive and safe experience 

for tenants and visitors.” 

- Carey Kann, General Manager, The Waterfront 

 

 

 


